
191_29 Prince of Wales Road  

 

 
02 June 2016  
 
 
 
London Borough of Camden 2nd Floor  
5 Pancras Square c/o Town Hall,  
Judd Street, 
Wandsworth High Street  
London  
WC1H 9JE  
 
 
Dear Gideon Whittingham,  
 
29 Prince of Wales Road, London, NW5 3LH  
 
Please find attached a set of drawings in support of the conversion of the above address from one dwelling 
into three separate flats.  
 
Could you please register this as a planning application and provide us with a planning reference number. 
We will pay the associated fee immediately on request.   
 
 Should you have any questions or comments on the drawings attached please do not hesitate to contact me 
or Conor O’Sullivan on the number above.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Clive Sall  
  
 
 

 
_______________________ 
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